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COVID-19 
This past month the number of people in Guatemala with covid-19 has jumped up dramatically despite the 
lockdowns.   The President has sacked his health minister which we believe is more political than anything 
else.  To attempt to get the numbers down, vehicles with even numbered plates may travel one day and 
odd number plates the next day.  Each Sunday the complete country is shut down, so we still cannot hold 
church services.   Because of your help we have been able to continue to give food parcels to each of the 

church families and some other families for the 13th week.   This is surely a 
miracle on its own and is a testimony to your love, generosity and 
faithfulness.  Our young pastors Juan Carlos and Miriam have done a 
sterling work in ensuring each family has been cared for.  Below are many 
“Thank You” cards drawn and written by the children. The families are truly 
thankful for the help of our supporters, and, time and time again, they send 
us letters of love.  Without your help they would be starving. Sadly, many 
of the Guatemalans have not received the financial help promised to them, 
and I have heard of people committing suicide.   
We had a big surprise for the families on one day when our pastors had 
hamburgers for a special treat for them all!  There is still a long way to go, 
and if you feel led to help please send your donations to the address below 
marked “Virus.” We thank you in advance. 

Pastors Juan Carlos & Miriam 
 
 

Jeff & Christa Mills in Guatemala 



 

 
 



 
STORM AMANDA 
At the beginning of this month Guatemala was hit by Storm Amanda which caused wide-spread flooding in 
different parts of the country The villages next to the volcano Fuego were evacuated and families were put 
up in local schools.  This was almost a reminder of the volcano exploding exactly two years to the date when 
over 2,000 were buried alive.  Fuego has been very active these past few weeks. 
 

 
 

 
JEFF’S HEALTH 
This month, the lockdown was slightly eased, allowing specialists to open up their surgeries, which meant I 
Jeff was able to see the neurosurgeon.  I was sent for new MRIs and x-rays, and at the time of writing have a 
further appointment with the neurosurgeon Monday 29 June.   Please pray that all goes well.  
 

PRAYERS 

1.  For our families Health. 

2. The end of the Coronavirus in Guatemala 

3. Church services to commence again. 

Jeff & Christa Mills 

Globe Mission Missionaries 

 

UK Donations 

Globe UK 

Bank of Scotland, Sort Code: 80-06-55 

Account Number: 00382152 

Payable to: Globe UK (With a note for Mills) 

Offices: Globe UK, PO Box 29068, Dunfermiline, 

Fife KY11 4YJ, Scotland. 

Tel: 01383-731618 (+44-1383-731618) 

Mail: office@globe-uk.org   www.globe-uk.org 

                          Our email: 

JeffMills@pobox.com 

Christa.Mills@gmail.com 

 

Donations can be made online by 

Credit /Debit Card or Pay Pal by 

Clicking on: www.globe-uk.org 

 

USA Donations 

Make check out to: 

“Globe Mission International” 

And earmark it: 

“For GE-J Mills, and mail to: 

Globe Missions International 

PO Box 3040, Pensacola 

FL 32516-3040 
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